
East Greenbush Fire Company  

Review Board Meeting- July 21, 2020 

President Cullum called the Review Board Meeting to order at 6:01 pm. 

President Cullum distributed a list of members with less than 25 points for 2020. 

Discussion about waiting to send letters to members till 2020 is complete due to the various impacts of 
the COVID-19 pandemic. Chief Tooker states the Board of Commissioners is unsure at this time how they 
are going to be awarding LOSAP points the Governor is awarding for the duration of the pandemic.  

A motion is made by Chris Linck, seconded by Don Peal, to wait to send letters to members not meeting 
their points till 2020 is over due to the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic. Motion carries.  

Motion to adjourn by Kurt Schlachter, seconded by Marc Iorio. All in favor. Motion carries. Meeting 
adjourned 6:04 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gina Pendolino 
Recording Secretary  
 
Members in attendance:  

Joe Lacivita, Tracy Cullum, Jay Liuzzi, Chris Linck, Don Peal, Jeff Tooker, Kurt Schlachter, Marc Iorio, Gina 
Pendolino 

 


